Maroh 15.' 1844.

for 1944 has gone o Tor tho top. h i.l ﬂtﬁu thntm should
thank you most generously for your sontribution in heading wp
the Baldwin commitiee. You did a wonderful job, and we greatly
appreciate the part that you played in putting Dougln County

ﬂonm!hftionc "

tribute & -iuabla 8Ulle I want you to
deeply appreciated, and Baldwin and Douglas Gmmty owWe muoh to
such individuals as you. -




